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Hannah's Closet Fall & Winter Children's Consignment Sale! 
 

2017 Fall Sale Dates: 
Thursday, September 14, 6-7pm (pre-sale for volunteers & consignors only) 
Thursday, September 14, 7-8pm 

Friday, September 15, 9am-12pm & 6:30-8:00pm 

Saturday, September 16, 9:30-11:30am (half-off sale!) 
  
Drop-off Dates:  
Sunday, September 10, 5-7pm 

Wednesday, September 13, 9-11am & 5:30-8pm 

Thursday, September 14, 4-5:30 

Please bring a self-addressed, stamped envelope when you drop off your items.   
 

Volunteer to sign up at:  http://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090c4ba4ad2fa5fa7-hannahs 
Consignors who volunteer to work a shift at the drop-off or sale will receive 70% of their earnings (instead of the 
standard 60%.) 
Drop off & Sale to take place in the Basement of the Family Life Center. 
 

September is here, and we have been 

praying for our Sprinkle Preaching 

Mission and Revival messages Rev. 

Dr. John Ed Mathison has planned for 

us! You’re asked to pray about some-

one to invite to the services. It may 

be someone you feel needs to hear 

the Gospel message of Jesus Christ. It 

may be a neighbor or family member 

that you just want to feel the power 

of the Holy Spirit for whatever needs 

they may have or tough experiences 

life has thrown at them.  Please en-

courage and pray that they would 

accept your invitation. You may want 

to invite them personally with a 

phone call, a visit or a written invita-

tion.  We will have copies of each 

evening’s topics in the Narthex along 

with some invitations. Please feel 

free to pick up some and invite some-

one to share these wonderful mes-

sages with...together!  If everyone 

does this we will have a full house as 

we praise God for His many blessings. 

Sprinkle Preaching Mission 

September 24-26, 2017 

7:00 PM Nightly / Sanctuary 

Dr. John Ed Mathison 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A First Century Call for 21st Century Christians 

Mark 1:16-20 

Where Is America Headed? ( 2 Chronicles 7:14 ) 

How Can I Know That I Am Saved? ( 1 John 1:9 ) 

Is Pentecost Happening Today? ( Acts 1:6-8 ) 

How Can My Life Be Productive? ( John 15:1-8 ) 

 

NURSERY PROVIDED      K-5 ACTIVITIES NIGHTLY 

 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090c4ba4ad2fa5fa7-hannahs
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GREETERS FOR 8:45 AM 
9/3    Karen Lutz, Patti Woods 
9/10  Mary Anne Peele, Kathy Curry 
9/17  Alice Hanes,  Doris Miller 

9/24  Chinera Latham, Karen Lutz 
  
USHERS 8:45 AM 
9/3  Ron Keister, Rodger Woods 
9/10  Ron Keister, Clayton Peele 
9/17  Chris Hanes,  Ron Keister 

9/24   Jim Latham, Ron Keister 
  
MORNING PRAYER  8:45 AM 
9/3    Patsy Brewer 
9/10  Lynne Byerly 
9/17  Rev. Glenn Myers 

9/24  Joeff Williams 
 
CHILDREN’S MOMENT 
9/3      COMMUNION 
9/10    Belinda Brewer 
9/17    Patsy Brewer 
9/24    Natalie Gray 

   
REFRESHMENTS 
9/3    George & Doris Snyder 
9/10  Debra & Glen Stanley 
9/17  Suzanne & Todd Barnhardt 

9/24  Sarah & Don Wood 
 

CIRCLE OPPORTUNITIES    Mary Circle 

  

GREETER FOR 10:55 AM 
9/3 & 10   Wade & Ellen Dyson 
9/17 & 24  Marilyn Cook, Betty Foster 

  
USHERS 10:55 AM 
Jim Henderson, John Paterson 
 
PRAYER 10:55 AM 
9/3  Tim Trudgeon 
9/10  Elizabeth Rosenbaum 
9/17  Brad Chapman 

9/24  Glenn Myers 
  
CHILDREN’S MOMENT  10:55 AM 
9/3   COMMUNION 
9/10  Dirk Robertson 
9/17  Paulette Hendrix 
9/24  Patsy Crenshaw 
 
ACOLYTE 10:55 AM 
9/3    Stuart Robinson 
9/10  Patrick Foil 
9/17  Nevan Ellis 

9/24   Lauren O’Connor 
 
NURSERY   
9/3   Sandy Sheek 
9/10  Sarah Chapman 
9/17  Melissa O’Connor 
9/24  Amy Hatley  
  
  

THOSE WHO SERVE Sprinkle Preaching Mission 

I’m so excited about our upcoming Sprinkle Preaching Mission Sept. 24-26 started by Dr. Henry and Mrs. Margaret 

Sprinkle many years ago.  Our church and community have been blessed over the years by some great preachers.  

This year we welcome Dr. John Ed Mathison, of Montgomery, AL. who has been with us several times in recent 

years.  Our committee is working hard to make preparations and we hope you will plan to come and invite others.  

We will have a nursery for pre-schoolers and a children’s church Bible school for elementary children. 

Endowment 

We gratefully acknowledge the establishment of an endowment in the name of First UMC at the Davie Foundation 

by Grady and Cathy McClamrock.  Each year the distribution of proceeds will occur in February and be available to 

use as the Administrative Board decides.  All gifts will be appreciated for the continued financial strength for our 

church to fulfill its mission in the years to come.  Please mark such gifts for: “First UMC Endowment.”  And remem-

ber the Church in your will. 

Building Committee Update 

Kevin Neal, Building Comm. Chairperson asked me to also share the following information: 

The building committee has met and agreed to pursue a schematic / conceptual proposal for a new building to be 
located on the lot beside the current Family Life Center.  The new building will consist primarily of youth/child class-
rooms, an adult classroom, preschool and afterschool, office and storage space, a half-court sized gymnasium/multi-
purpose room and necessary additions such as foyer, restrooms, etc.  The size of the building will be approximately 
11,500 square feet.  The building will be located on the lot to maximize the remainder of the lot for parking with the 
possibility of a playground behind the new building. The building will be completely handicap accessible.    
The building committee is also determining the requirements to renovate that will add a restroom to the sanctuary 
side of the property that will be accessible from the sanctuary level without the need to go up or down steps from 
the sanctuary floor. 
This renovation will be planned to take place as soon as possible provided the costs are approved in the budget year 
for capital improvements. 
It is exciting to be a part of all God is doing in this church. 

Blessings, 

Glenn 

 

Upcoming Messages: 

Sept. 3 Sacrament of Holy Communion.  “The Chalice of My Heart” John 4:5-15 

Sept. 10  “Hope in the Cross of Christ” John 12:27-36 

Sept. 17  “Radical Hospitality”  Romans 15:7, Hebrews 13:2 

Sept. 24 Sprinkle Preaching Mission, Dr. John Ed Mathison ( see cover page ) 

 

The new Yadkin Valley District Superintendent, Rev. Mike Bailey, will be installed by Bishop Paul Leland 

at Clemmons UMC at 4pm on Sunday, Sept. 17.  Mike previously served as pastor of Christ UMC in 

Greensboro.  All are welcome to this event. 

 

FINANCIAL UPDATE 
Tithes/Offerings                        Expenses 
July          $ 45,336                     $ 34,659           + 10,677 
Jan-July    $309,791                  $ 343,381         (33,590) 
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NATALIE’S NEWS 

From Kim Shuskey:  The entire community of all ages is invited to the Second Annual Ms. Senior Davie County 

Pageant sponsored by Davie County Senior Services.  This pageant is an opportunity for the senior woman to 

showcase her inner beauty, style, poise and talent.  It will feature four areas of competition – interview, evening 

gown, talent and statement of beliefs. The pageant will be held Thursday, September 14th at 6:30pm at First 

Baptist Church in Mocksville.  Cake and punch will follow the pageant.  Admission is by ticket only.  Tickets are 

available at no charge at Davie County Senior Services.  Call 336-753-6230 for more information 

Safe Sanctuary Training for all volunteers and Sunday School teachers that work and volunteer with chil-

dren and youth is scheduled Thursday Sept. 7, 7PM in FLC, Sunday Sept. 10, 4PM and/or 7PM in FLC. 

Youth Fall Kickoff Blacklight Dodgeball Sunday Sept. 10, 5PM-6:30PM! 

Youth Extreme Challenge Sunday Sept. 17 youth will travel to Monroe, NC and participate in teambuild-

ing low ropes course and the Great American raft challenge. Cost is $55 and due by Sept. 10. Youth 

will leave after the late service and get lunch on the way down and dinner also on the way back. 

Return time is 7PM.  

“Seniors are our Special Jewels Banquet” Saturday October 14, 5:30PM in the FLC. RSVP to the church 

office by October 7. We will be delivering meals to those who cannot make the event as well as 

offering transportation to and from the banquet. You MUST contact the church office to make ar-

rangements for transportation or if you want a meal delivered. Entertainment by Leonard Rowe & 

Tommy Dunn and much more fun and fellowship! 

We need volunteers 64 years and younger help with the senior banquet! See Natalie Gray to sign up to 

volunteer. We need kitchen help, waiters, waitress, photographer, cleanup crew, meal delivery vol-

unteers. Please see or call Natalie by September 24! 

Save the date: Fall Festival & Trunk or Treat is Saturday Oct. 21, 4-6:30PM! Inflatable’s, hot dog dinner, 

face painting, ice cream truck, crafts, popcorn, cake walk, and come ride the trackless train! Fun for 

all ages. At 6PM-6:30PM Trunk or Treat will take place in FLC parking lot. Visit church website link to 

sign up to volunteer, provide a car for Trunk or Treat or to bake a cake.  

Visit www.firstumcmocksville.org to sign up! 

Sprinkle “Getting Smore of Jesus” Children’s Church starting Sunday September 24-Tuesday September 

26, 6:30PM-8:30PM. Kids K-5 join us for a Bible story, craft, snack, and game in the FLC  during Sprin-

kle Preaching! Children will go to sanctuary and after the time of singing the teachers will announce 

that it’s time for children K-5 to go with them to FLC for fun! Parents can pick children up in FLC. 

Miracles Grow    Deep Roots  Community Gardens 

September already!  How fast the seasons have flown!  Just two months left to our garden season!  It 

has been a very unpredictable and amazing season so far.  Soooo much rain, then drought, then rain 

again!  But this has not hindered us as much as the little critters wanting to share our bounty!  Still! Our 

total of giving so far is well above last year!  Thanks to you all for your continued support!! 

Young Daniel Dzierzewski from boy scout troop 734 from Advance completed his Eagle Scout project in 

August.   Please stop by the Clement garden to see our beautiful new steps and brick walkway to the 

garden gate and the beautiful stone sign made and donated to us by Melanie Holloway which graces our 

entry way to the garden.  Daniel and his boy scouts did an excellent job and they all should be very 

proud.  Daniel, Christopher Mathes, Nicolas Mathes, Gray Thurlo,  and Wesley Johnson along with boy 

scout leader John Dzierzewski should be commended for an excellent job well done. 

Mary  Angell, Beth Dixon, Alice Hanes, Giff Basham, Patty Harris, Amy and Rowan Talley and Dave and 

Diane Salmon from Deep Roots gave a helping hand during the Clement garden workday when they all 

were there at the garden. 

Duke Power has also completed wiring us up for an electric pump for our rain barrels and we soon will 

have all the soaker hoses up and running thanks to our own Phillip Morris. 

A cute story we thought you all would like to hear on how faithful God is to us all.  Deep Roots tried an 

experiment of planting 12 round hills in an open grassy field at the Storehouse garden location,  to see 

how this would work for growing watermelon and pumpkins.  Four hills were devoted to pumpkins and 

eight to watermelons.  We chose the “sugar baby” variety of watermelon as they are small and easy to 

handle. We discovered, however  that someone helped themselves to the watermelon , cutting them all 

off the vines.  We had about 80 watermelon.  We were discouraged, of course; but two days later one of 

the Storehouse’s employees came out to our garden to tell us that 1700 pounds of watermelon had 

been deposited at the storehouse, with no note as to who they were from.  We all laughed because we 

KNEW who they were from!!  You give in small buckets and God repays you in big buckets!  What a 

blessing that all was!  We have come to believe in this mission that all you have to do is to continue for-

ward with your plans and leave the details to God.  He always, always comes through. 

Wow! What an incredible, Spirit filled summer we have had!  We got to minister to over 40 kiddos this summer and their 
families. We had some incredibly neat families and situations that we got to be a part of this summer and I know that 
only God could have orchestrated things the way He did.  We had tons of fun each day, singing praise and worship songs, 
having camp meeting, snack time, fun in the sun and more. Each week the kids learned a Bible verse to keep in their 
heart. We definitely became a family this summer for sure.  We can't wait to see wait SDC 2018 holds!  After School Care 
is enrolling NOW! Need an after school care for your child or grandchild? We offer care for K-8th grade. We do home-
work, snack and devotion time, weekly chapel, are involved in the community garden, will be involved with Backpack 
Buddies, visit Somerset and more. Part time and Full time options available. Please contact Allison Gupton at 336-753-

1900 or allison@firstumcmocksville.org 

http://www.firstumcmocksville.org
tel:336-753-1900
tel:336-753-1900
mailto:allison@firstumcmocksville.org
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Charles Hendricks 

Autumn Care 

1007 Howard Street 

Mocksville, NC 27028 

 

Ann Stayer 

PO Box 333 

256 North Carolina Circle 

Mocksville, NC 27028 

 

D.C. & Betty Blakley 

313 Aubrey Merrell Rd. 

Mocksville, NC 27028 

 
Cole Tomlinson 
1351 Suzanna Wesley Drive 
Winston Salem NC 27104 
 

Mary Brock 
1276 Jericho Church Rd. 
Mocksville, NC 27028 

Margeret Foster 
c/o Brookstone Terrace 
Room # 7 
4430 Clinard Road 
Clemmons, NC 27012 
 

Tilthia Hanes 
Clemmons Village #1 
6401 Holder Road, Room 3 
Clemmons, NC 27012 
 

Isaac & Eli Markland 
825 N. Main Street 
Mocksville, NC 27028 
 

Jack Corriher 
144 N. Wentworth Dr. 
Mocksville, NC 27028 
 
Sara Campbell 
142 Greenwood Ave. 
Mocksville NC 27028 
 
Carolyn Vickers 
413 Valhalla Drive 
Harrisburg NC 28275  

 
 
 

Molly Jo McClamrock 
Bermuda Commons 
Room # 403 
316 NC Hwy 801 
Advance, NC 27006 
 

Von & Madeline Shelton 
153 Woodhaven Drive 
Mocksville, NC 27028 

 
 
Elmer Stoneman 
425 Avon Street 
Mocksville, NC 27028 
 

Joyce Peak 
206 Redwood Drive 
Mocksville, NC 27028 
 

Jackson Hendricks 
134 Applegate Court 
Mocksville, NC 27028 
 
ARMED FORCES 
FN Collin Russell 
PFC Connor Carpenter 

Nancy Triplett 
c/o Somerset 
150 Ken Dwiggins Drive 
Mocksville, NC 27028 
 
 

Marie Steed 
c/o Trinity Elms 
3750 Harper Road  # 302 
Clemmons, NC 27012 
 

Louise Bowden 
c/o Davie Place 
337 Hospital Street  Rm 202 
Mocksville, NC  2028 

 
Jean Shelton 
Bermuda Commons 
Room # 508 
316 NC Hwy 801 
Advance, NC 27006 

 
Sylvia Kennedy 
149 Forest Lane 
Mocksville, NC  27028 
 
 

PROMISES TO KEEP PRAYERS 

Please let us know of any additional names to be  added or any 
names which should be removed. 
We like for our Prayer List to be current and correct.  To contact 
the Prayer Chain with a prayer request or to become a part of the 
Prayer Chain, please contact 
Lillian Sharpe (336.936.9014, bs2005@aol.com)   or 
Judy Bailey (336.978.7763, curlyqmom@yadtel.net) 
 

NOON PRAYER TIME IS  THURSDAYS EACH WEEK      

MEMORIALS & HONORARIUMS 
In Memory of George Burnett 

Pastor’s Discretionary Fund 
Mike Hendrix 

Kristen Paterson 
Carolyn Cartner 

Jack & Dorothy Corriher 
Back Pack Buddies 
Chris & Alice Hanes 

Blanche Eaton Scholarship Fund 
Don & Sarah Wood 

Stephen Ministry Fund 
Mike & Jean Hinshaw 
Bucky & Lillian Sharpe 

General Fund 
Joe & Judy Bailey 

 
In Memory of Clyde & Helen Hendricks 

Chancel Choir Fund 
Bill & Marie Steed 

Pastor’s Discretionary Fund 
Kenny & Linda Jordan 

 
In Memory of Clyde Hendricks 

Pastor’s Discretionary Fund 
Carolyn Cartner 

Wayne & Sue Hill 
Bucky & Lillian Sharpe 

Back Pack Buddies 
Chris & Alice Hanes 

Jack & Dorothy Corriher 
Blanche Eaton Scholarship Fund 

Russell & Sidniee Suggs 
FUMC for A Storehouse for Jesus 

The Fellowship Class 
Patricia, Sandra, & Barbara Latta 

 
 
 

 
In Memory of Clyde Hendricks 

General Fund 
Steve & Tami Walker 

Sam & Nancy Redman 
Carl & Shirley Wicker 

Tom & Brenda Graham 
Sheek & Louise Bowden 

Joe & Judy Bailey 
 

In Memory of Junior York 
Back Pack Buddies 
Chris & Alice Hanes 

Pastor’s Discretionary Fund 
Jack & Dorothy Corriher 
Bucky & Lillian Sharpe 

John & Kristen Paterson 
General Fund 

Tom & Brenda Graham 
The York Family 

 
In Memory of Clay Craven 
Pastor’s Discretionary Fund 

Mike Hendrix 
Jack & Dorothy Corriher 

 
In Memory of Jim Anderson 

Chancel Choir Fund 
Mike Hendrix 

 
In Memory of Julia Hinshaw 

Stephen Ministry Fund 
Bucky & Lillian Sharpe 

 
In Honor of Pastor Glenn Myers 

General Fund 
The York Family 

In Honor of Jayne Walker 
Family Ministries Fund 
Harry & Amelia Little 

Dear Friends at First Church,  
You are my amazing prayer warriors.  Thanks to 
you, the surgeon was able to accomplish 90% of the 
goal and therefore eliminate the second surgery I 
was scheduled to have.  What a wonderful relief 
and praise!  God is so good and loves it when His 
sweet children gather with Him in prayer.  Please 
know that I have wrapped myself in your love and 
your prayers with my cherished prayer quilt. Blest 
be the tie that binds my heart with yours. 
 Your friend in Christ, Vicki Fleming 

mailto:bs2005@aol.com
mailto:curlyqmom@yadtel.net
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Sept. 01 Rev. Glenn Myers 
Sept. 04                   Chester Clark 
Sept. 05                   David Harmon 
                                    Philip Morris 
Sept. 07                   Betty Blakley 
  Kelsey Lutz 
Sept. 08                   Marc Hendrix 
Sept. 09                   Don Bowles 
                                   Madelyn Evans 
Sept. 10                   Gracie Clark 
  Peggy Shelton 

Sept. 12 Lisa Prillaman 

Sept. 16 Suzanne 

                             Barnhardt 

 Bailey Carpenter 

 Jerry Hendricks 

Sept. 17 Joeff Williams 

Sept. 18               Paula Harrison 

Sept. 19 Bill Overcash 

Sept. 21 Tommy Graham 

Sept. 23 Dylan Hendrix 

                             Kip Miller 

                             Don Wood 

Sept. 24        Richard Broadway 
Sept. 26        Amy Boardwine 
        John Koontz 
Sept. 27          Ron Cotterman 
                         Lettie Pennington 
Sept. 29          Patrick Foil  
                          C Crenshaw 
                        Bobbie Morris 
Sept. 30       Debbie Broadway 
                        Butch Rooney 
                   

If you know someone who might need a Stephen Minister or feel you could benefit,  

contact one of our Stephen Leaders 

Glenn or Susan Myers 336 751-2503  Jean Hinshaw        336-751-5829 

Betty Ward           336-936-9139                             Jenny Turner              336-751-2567 

Thank you FUMC family and 
his Sunday school class for the 
Christian love and care extended 
to us when Dad, George Burnett, 
passed away.   
Betty and Dick Ward 

UPCOMING 

MEETINGS 

9/11 

10/2 

10/9 

10/23 

2:00 PM -  4:30 PM 

Conference 

Room 

Thank you all for your acts of kind-
ness shown to me during my BUMP IN 
THE ROAD.  Knowing there were so 
many prayers offered means so much. 
Blessings,    Teresa Lakey 

CARE NOTES   Please check out the Care Note pam-

phlets which are now provided in the Narthex of the 

Sanctuary Building and in the entrance of the Family 

Life Center. The notes cover a variety of topics such 

as Parenting, Bullying, Grief, Dealing With Aging Par-

ents, etc. Take One…and Take Heart. Give One and 

Give Hope. 

An in-depth study of the book of Romans is being offered beginning September 12 on Tuesdays from 

10:00-12:00 in the Fellowship Hall. It is a 12 week study, and the books are $9. Romans is considered 

the Apostle Paul’s greatest literary achievement in which he explains crucial doctrines such as original 

sin, election, atonement, the role of the law, and justification by faith alone. If you are interested, 

please call or email Lillian Sharpe — 336-935-9014 / BS2005@aol.com. 

FALL BIBLE STUDY 
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September 20    Hosted by WHEN 

September 27   Hosted by  

Community Gardens 

 

5:30 PM  Family Life Center 

______________________________ 

 

Church-wide Covered Dish 

Tuesday, September 26    5:30 PM 

(Sprinkle Preaching Mission Dinner) 

 

 

Then Jesus said to him, "Get up! Pick up your mat and walk.”  
JOHN 5:8 

FUMC Wellness Walkers:  In this heat and humidity, it’s hard to im-
agine taking long walks or hiking.  However, on September 11, 2017 
FUMC will begin our Fall Wellness Walking Program in the hopes 
that the heat and humidity are on the decline.  We are excited to 
get back in the groove!  Last Spring our average daily steps were 
44,500 steps per week.  That’s pretty impressive!  Pedometers will 
be ordered for church members who do not have an activity watch 
or a working pedometer.  If you are interested in the Fall Walking 
Program, please contact Kristen Paterson 336-936-9502, or by text 
336-624-0501, or by email klk5279@gmail.com    Additionally, 
please indicate if you need a pedometer.  Let’s get moving, FUMC! 

FAMILY PROMISE VOLUNTEER SIGN UP 

First UMC is scheduled to host our first Family Promise family during the week of October 29- No-

vember 5, 2017.  We will be needing volunteers from our church that would be interested in helping 

with this ministry.  Volunteer positions needed are as follows: 

SET UP TEAM Help with setting up the rooms for the families prior to their arrival at our 

church. 

DINNER PREP Any group, Sunday school class, or individuals that would be interested in 

helping with the dinner meal, or providing lunch or breakfast items. 

EVENING HOSTS Sharing time with the children and their families. 

OVERNIGHT HOSTS Staying at the church overnight to assist the families, if needed. 

TAKE DOWN TEAM Help with removing the items from the family’s rooms on the morning of 

their departure. 

Sign-up sheets will be posted on the bulletin board in the FLC, and in the narthex of the sanctuary.   

You can also sign up by phone, text, or voice mail at 336-909-1329 or 704-880-1158, or send an e-

mail to:  sherriahendrix@gmail.com 

FROM PRESCHOOL & MUSIC DEPARTMENT 
Preschool is beginning the 2017/2018 year!  The 3's and 4's classes are full, but can still accept a cou-
ple of 2 year olds.  As church members you are at the top of the list when you have a child qualified 
for Preschool.  Many times we cannot enroll 3's and 4's because the 2's from the previous year have 
filled up the openings in the next year's enrollment.  To be sure of a place in our 3's and 4's, those 
who wish their child to attend First Methodist Preschool should begin enrolling their children in the 2 
year old program.  Occasionally because of moving, illness, etc., there are vacancies in the older clas-
ses.  We are always glad to put children's names on our waiting list.  Please call the Preschool office 
336.753.1900 or 336.751.2503 X 2222 if any of this information pertains to you, your family or 
aquaintances  
Children's Choir, chimes, snacks, and games, starts up on Tuesday, September 5 from 3 - 5pm.  Please 
encourage your children to be part of our Music Ministry each Tuesday afternoon.  
The Adult Handbell Choir is busy preparing music to perform Christmas music at the Biltmore Estate 
candelight tour on Saturday, November 18. The Bells will play for 30 minutes each 
at 6:00, 7:00, 8:00, 9:00 and 10:30 PM.  If you wish to attend the Candlelight Concerts there, you may 
get your tickets by calling the Biltmore Estate at 828-255-1413.   

Mary Circle meets Monday, 9/18  

 2 pm in the  Conference Room 

UMM Breakfast Meeting 

Sunday, 9/10   7:30 AM 

NEW CLASS  A new Sunday School class is starting this fall,  and 

anyone that is not currently involved in a class, is welcome to 

attend our information session during the Sunday School hour on 

September 10 in the Family Life Center. Lisa Prillaman will be facil-

itating the new class. 

9/21  8:30 AM 
Trip to  

Blowing Rock 

Dear Friends: 
Fall will be here before we know it and it is time for our second 
fund raiser for Prayers and Squares!  March’s event was so suc-
cessful that the demand for a second event could not be denied!  
So, I’m inviting you to our second Pop-Up-Boutique scheduled for 
October 7th featuring LuLaRoe clothing, Premier Designs jewelry 
and Mary Kay products.  It will be a floating party in the Fellowship 
Hall of First United Methodist Church of Mocksville.  The hall is 
located behind the main sanctuary just off of on Main St. (Church 
St) from 1-4pm.  Again, 10 percent of the sales will go to support 
the Prayers for Squares Ministry at the church.  We will also have 
a raffle for a free item from each of the featured lines with 100% 
going to the ministry.  Tickets will be available for $1.00 each or 6 
for $5.00 or 13 for $10.00.   My daughter Catherine MacCallum, 
has told me that there are couple of new designs that will be avail-
able a new dress and a new cardigan plus Disney leggings.  Jane 
Seamon will have her latest designs and Jenna Hendricks will have 
a full line of Mary Kay.  Please come and join the fun and help sup-
port this wonderful ministry.  Please feel free to invite your friends.    
Thank you and I will look forward to seeing you on the 7th. 
Karen Crowe 

The United Methodist Men need 
some volunteers to help out with 
the Davie High Football Meal Sep-
tember 15, 2017, which will be held 
in the Family Life Center. We will 
need some people to come at1:00 
pm for preparation and we need 
some to come at 3:00 pm to serve. 
We should be finished around6:00 
pm. Please let Dave Salmon at (336) 
309-1665 or Eugene Crowe at (336) 
909-1534 know if you can help. 

mailto:klk5279@gmail.com
tel:(336)%20309-1665
tel:(336)%20309-1665
tel:(336)%20909-1534
tel:(336)%20909-1534

